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Reopening Protocol of Cloudbridge Nature Reserve, after temporary closure due to Covid-19



This year, countries around the world have taken drastic measures to contain the spread of the highly contagious Covid-19 Virus.  Costa Rica has not been the exception, and Cloudbridge Nature Reserve was closed to the public for some months, to help contain the spread of this deadly disease.  Luckily, and thanks to the preventative measures taken on a national level, Costa Rica has had a remarkably small infected population, with few deaths.  The country is now beginning a gradual reopening process, which allows a private nature reserve such as Cloudbridge to open up to the public once more, guided by the following protocols:  

· All visitors to the reserve should wash their hands with soap upon entering. There is an equipped sink near the entrance and relevant signage.

· All visitors should keep a minimum distance of 1.5 meters between them and all staff, as well as other visitors to the reserve that are not part of their “bubble”.

· The entrance fee should be deposited into the corresponding slot by the visitor.  Online payments using Paypal or SINPE móvil (number 8856 5519) are also available.  This applies for purchases of souvenirs, as well.
 
· Visitors who present symptoms of Covid-19 such as fever or dry cough will not be allowed entry to the reserve.  

· Visitor group size should not exceed 8 people.  

· We will be disinfecting the Welcome Center restroom and other surfaces regularly throughout each day.  The walking sticks will also be disinfected between each use, and deposited in a designated space after use.
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